Archbishop Pérez’ Pastoral Letter
and Invitation to Conversation
about the Future of the Church of Philadelphia

Archbishop Nelson |. Pérez released a pastoral letter outlining his hopes for the Church
of Philadelphia over the coming years. At the core of this letter is a call to a pastoral
change of heart, a conversion to the lifestyle and mindset of a missionary disciple.
The letter also shares with us the Archbishop's vision for the future of the Church of
Philadelphia and an invitation to all Catholics to be a part of the conversation about
what that will look like. He is asking for your help in being a part of the process.

The first thing to do is to visit trustandhope.org (or use the QR code), watch [=] ¥ E
the video and then read the Archbishop’s letter to us. After that, please 51gr1 up it
for one of the Archdiocesan Consultation Sessions and learn even more.

We will also have local information sessions here at St. Stanislaus Parish and will share
those dates as soon as we schedule them.
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